


NEEDS TO       
TAKE CARE OF BUSINESS
EVERYBODY

Beginning March 9, 2016, places of public 
accommodation within Seattle city limits 
will have to designate existing or future 
single-occupancy restrooms as All-Gender.  

Need a temporary sign? 
Please use the front of this postcard.

Seattle has a new All-Gender Restroom requirement!

LEARN MORE

(206) 684-4500
seattle.gov/gender


